

Bishop Aldhelm's **CE Primary School**

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

15.3.2023

School Uniform

Dear Parents/Carers,

This letter is a reminder about our uniform expectations at Bishop Aldhelm's.

Children are able to wear either the formal uniform or the PE uniform. PE uniform must be worn on your child's PE days. On the other days, it is your choice which they wear. Please ensure that whichever type they choose to wear, it is fully in line with the expectations for that uniform.

Choices for uniform:

Formal uniform: grey v-neck sweater or cardigan

White polo shirt- EYFS/KS1 White shirt and tie- KS2 Grey trousers/shorts/pleated skirt/pinafore dress Red gingham summer dress Black shoes

Please note the following shouldn't be worn with formal uniform: white shirts in KS2 without a tie, white polo shirts in KS2, red jumpers or trainers.

PE Uniform: red sweatshirt/ red hoodie/ red ¼ zip BAPS zip top

Red polo shirt **Red shorts**

Red sports socks or white conventional socks

Black tracksuit bottoms or black jogging bottoms.

Plain black or white trainers

Please note the following shouldn't be worn with PE uniform: trainers of different colours (they must be plain black or white), leggings or jogging bottoms that aren't black, bottoms that have logos on them.

Further information about our uniform can be found on our website: https://www.bishopaldhelms.poole.sch.uk/pupilsparents/uniform/

Thank you for ensuring that the children look well presented by wearing the correct uniform,

Mr Tait











